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Zone 4 has had a few zone meeting that we have been able to attend via zoom to talk about 

what is happening through our zone.  We have been able to attend a few of the combined zoom 

meetings that Zone 2 has setup. We want to thank the Directors from all Zones for their 

commitment as well. We want to thank the Public Educational committee as well for giving us 

the opportunity to watch their presentation through the Zoom Platform as well. We are always 

working on ways of getting the fire prevention information out to our communities. 

 

 
If there is anything positive from the pandemic, it has made us as fire inspectors and the fire 

service to come up with different ways of communicating and doing our jobs. We now have 

more ways of getting our message out to our communities that ever before. I will keep trying 

to keep the lines of communication open between the Zone 4 Members and the executive to 

bring forward any concerns we have. 

 

 
I want to thank the executive for the guidance and commitment that they bring to our 

association. I look forward to seeing what the next year 2023-2024 brings us. 

 

 
Thank You 

Nick Ahlefeld 

Zone 4 Director 


